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I am opposed to LC 19.  It affects all Oregonians with increased prices for fuel, irregardless of
where they live. 

With rural or small businesses it is even worse.

On a personal note, I am a retiree who does not get enough Social Security to make ends meet.
Thus, I work outside my home; and in turn, higher gas prices means I have less.

Why are you making it harder for Oregonians to live?

Respectfully submitted,

 Elinor M. Kuster


